Eco committee meeting
20.05.19
Present: Sam Nisbet (TL) Michelle Reilly (CDO) Shannon Lindsay (CDO) Leigh Barrett (CDO) Rocco, Luca, Ella, Isla, Ryan
Sam welcomed Rocco to his first eco meeting and introduced Isla to the meeting as she had asked to take part in the eco committee. Sam asked the children if they know the purpose of the committee. Rocco told the group it was to grow lettuce in the garden and Isla spoke about the planting outside. 
Ryan, Ella and Luca spoke about their entry to the mini pallet garden competition and the learning that took place. The discussed the trip to the wind turbine and how it creates energy and gives electricity to the houses. 
Sam discussed with the group about the planters that had been cleared and refilled with new seeds. She told the group that the children had been digging in the newly planted area. Leigh suggested that the children use the scarecrow prop to let the other children know that the planter had seeds in it and they were not allowed to dig in it. The children agreed to share this knowledge with their friends. 
Sam informed the group that they would be sending away for the green flag within the next few weeks. 
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